Alan and Carolyn Roth
14 Sugarvale Way
Lutherville, MD 21093

To Whom It May Concern,

My family has lived in Lutherville-Timonium for 31 years. We have always enjoyed the
serine, quiet outdoors which was one of the reasons we moved to this neighborhood.
There was a complete disruption last year as our house lies within an eight of a mile from
the hemp farm. Last summer we experienced the horrific odor coming from the hemp farm
which prevented us from going outdoors and enjoying the very reason we moved here.

Laws should be passed and strictly enforced to restrict hemp agriculture near residences.
We believe these laws are essential because no one should have to experience what my
family was forced to endure last year and the public needs to be protected from the health
risks of living near hemp fields.

Your utmost cooperation in passing the bill sponsor by Senator Hettleman would be
greatly appreciated.

Very Trul

Alan Roth
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Carolyn Roth




